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Shenley Primary School
London Road
Shenley 

Hertfordshire 

WD7 9DX
Headteacher: Mrs Rachel Amos
Telephone: 01923 855864     Email : admin@shenley.herts.sch.uk     Website: www.shenleyprimary.co.uk     
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

                 Monday 12th May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
On Tuesday 3rd June, Early Years and Year 1 will be visiting Lee Valley Animal Adventure Park. This trip will enhance the children’s learning around their natural science topic. On the visit, the children will get the opportunity to see some of the animals up close including, meerkats at feeding time, handling minibeasts, and a hands on experience with the goats.
The children will travel to and from the farm by coach.  The coach will leave school at 9.30am and is scheduled to arrive back to school at 15.10.

The PTA have kindly donated £200 towards the cost of the trip. To cover the remaining amount which includes coach travel and entry into the park, we are asking parents to pay £15, via Arbor by Sunday 1st June.
Children will need to bring a disposable packed lunch on the day or book a school packed lunch by emailing admin@shenley.herts.sch.uk by Wednesday 21st May. 

Please see the attached additional trip information for more details. If you have any questions or would like to pay for the trip in instalments please speak to your child’s class teacher or the school office. 
We would like to thank you for your support in helping us to provide an exciting and educational visit for Early Years and Year 1.
Yours faithfully,
Mrs Light and Mrs Hall
Additional Trip Details:

Children need to: 

· Apply sunscreen before the trip - but please do not send your child in with sunscreen. 
· Bring a disposable packed lunch in a carrier bag – please no yoghurts or overly messy foods. The same rules apply as for packed lunch on a normal school day so no chocolate bars or nuts, but a small biscuit or cake bar is ok. Please take into account the weather we do not want any melted food items!
· Bring a water bottle – if it is going to be very warm add ice to keep it cooler for longer!
· Wear a sunhat and sensible shoes with socks – no open toed sandals and socks are required to play on some of the park’s equipment. Please note, your child will not be allowed to go on the trip, if they are not appropriately dressed. 
· Bring a light raincoat – only if bad weather is expected.
· No money please – please do not give your child any money to spend.  

· No bags – please do not give children bags or any unnecessary items to carry, staff will carry the children’s water bottles. Packed lunches should be in a carrier bag or paper bag, which can be thrown away.
· Please also ensure the school office has up-to-date details on all of your child’s allergies or medical needs. 
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